
 
 

Mass Ave Partial Construction 
Working Group Meeting #4  

 

The Mass Ave Partial Construction Project was initiated in response to the City’s Cycling Safety Ordinance. The 
project will design and implement improvements to Massachusetts Ave between Waterhouse Street and Alewife 
Brook Parkway, including separated bicycle facilities, pedestrian and transit improvements, and accommodation 
for curbside access. Improvements will be accomplished using a combination of quick-build techniques and 
limited construction such as removal and/or reconfiguration of the roadway median.    
 
Visit cambridgema.gov/massavepartialconstruction for more 
complete information about the Project, and for Project 
updates.  

At the fourth Working Group meeting, the main focus will be 
on analyses performed, and concepts developed, for Mass 
Ave in the Porter Square area, from Rindge Ave to Linnaean 
Street. 
 
We will also provide an update on the Linnaean Street to 
Waterhouse Street concept design, including revisions made 
as a result of stakeholder and public input received. 

All Working Group meetings are open to the public, although 
time for general public comment will be limited.  The Project 
will also be holding an Open House for the Rindge to 
Linnaean segment this spring, at a date and location to be 
announced.  We encourage interested members of the public 
to join the Project contact list at 
cambridgema.gov/massavepartialconstruction in order to 
learn about these events. 
 

Mass Ave Partial Construction Working Group Meeting #4 
Thursday, April 25, 2024 

3:00 PM – 5:00 PM 
To register for this meeting with remote participation on Zoom webinar: 

https://bowman.zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_-BF8M3eHQxC8TvwWiOFgzw 
 

 

For more information on this project or to be added to the project email list, please visit: 
cambridgema.gov/massavepartialconstruction. If you have any questions about this project or the 
upcoming meeting, contact Jerry Friedman at jfriedman@cambridgema.gov or 617-349-9720. 

 
The City of Cambridge does not discriminate on the basis of disability. The City will provide auxiliary aids and services, written 
materials in alternative format and responsible modifications in policies and procedures to qualified individuals with disabilities 
upon request given 48-hour notice. 
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